
 

VLOG: WINDS OF CHANGE: UPDATES TO THE NHC WARNING
SYSTEM
June 11, 2017

By: Gina Clausen Lozier

Berger Singerman attorney Gina Clausen Lozier interviews WPEC CBS 12 meteorologist Lauren Olesky on
updates to the NHC Warning System.

Click here to watch

 

For more information on what you need to know to protect your right to insurance benefits please do not
hesitate to contact Gina Clausen Lozier in our Insurance Litigation Department.
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